ADDINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL                                                                      
CORRESPONDENCE LIST –  May 2019
For information only – copies of any documentation/emails listed as circulated, or available for members on request
1. Contacts from parents regarding concerns with admissions to Addingham Primary School – handled by Ward Representative and parents to appeal.

2. Email from a resident complaining about anti-social behaviour on the MUGA during the evening.

3. Exchange of emails with Bowling Club re storage heaters – Club supplied with the two unused electric heaters from the Old School. 

4. BMDC & Local Councils Liaison Group – request for host venue for next meetings on 11/9, 5/12 and 18/3.
5. Invitation from St Peter’s Church to a Record service on 23 June at 10am.
6. Ilkley Half Marathon 14 July – request for volunteer help as Race-Makers

7. Notice from Highways of a “challenge fund” in respect of the retaining wall-strengthening scheme on Silsden Rd.

8. Request from charity Scope for possible locations for recycling banks.

